
APPROVAL OF AQIP ACCREDITATION PROCESS 
 
  
 Detail: As Dr. Gabelmann shared with the Board at last week’s study 
session, the College has been considering transitioning from the 10-year 
accreditation process to the AQIP alternative.  Attached please find an overview 
of this alternative process, which provides a model for continuous improvement 
and requires an ongoing review of systems and processes.    
 
 Recommendation:  Following Dr. Gabelmann’s presentation, the 
Administration recommends that the Board authorizes the College to proceed in 
the AQIP application process.  
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